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On the 14
th

 December 2010 the Commission launched a public consultation on legislative 

changes to the UCITS Directive with regards to the depositary function and the remuneration 

of UCITS managers.  

 

A copy of the consultation document is available on the Commission’s web-page: 

http://ec.europa.eu/internal_market/investment/depositary_en.htm   

 

Feedback to the consultation must be submitted to the Commission by the 31
st
  January 2011 

and should be sent by e-mail to the following address: 

markt-depository-consultation@ec.europa.eu  

 

 

Contacts 

Should you have any queries regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact: Mr. 

Christopher P. Buttigieg, Deputy Director, Tel: 25485229 cbuttigieg@mfsa.com.mt or Mr. 

Jonathan Sammut, Manager, Tel: 25485452 jsammut@mfsa.com.mt. 
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